Beeville Independent School District
John Hardwick, Jr., Ed. D.
Superintendent

“What the best and wisest parent wants for his/her child;
that must we want for all...” Dewey

January 29, 2007

Joe Reyes

Principal, A.C. Jones High School
1902 N. Adams

Beeville, TX 78102

Dear Joe,

We appreciate your efforts in support of School Board Appreciation Month. The
breakfast that your students and teacher provided was very thoughtful. The
added touch of allowing your students to present each board member with a
certificate is always uplifting for us as it reminds us of our commitment to them.
Keep up the good work and please let the students and teachers know how
much we want to celebrate their achievements as they reveal increased learner
performance.

Thanks for being a part of our team!

Yours for quality education,

D and Nick Cardenas

n Hardwick, Jr, D
Schools Beeville ISD School Board President

uperintendent
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